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                 Facebook/MySchoolApp 

Please ensure you download myschoolapp and check our school website and facebook page on a regular 

basis. It is a great way to keep up to date with what is happening in school and we share lots of important 

information with parents and carers via these communication streams. 

 

 

 

Reception Trip to South Shields 
 

Our reception children took the local bus to South Shields Interchange and then went for a walk to the 
ferry where they set sail across the river. The children were given a sticker from the ferry master and 

they all had a lovely time seeing the sights before heading to The Word for their lunch. 

 

    

                                                                              

 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?url=http://www.wikihow.com/Draw-a-Newspaper&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwjop4TdrP3OAhVJC8AKHRjvAQY4eBDBbggWMAA&usg=AFQjCNFT_GrRXisuynJt7gUARDHbxOTf3A


Our Attendance Target is 96% 

 

 

 

                                      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                             

 

                      

 
        

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

          

 

 

 

 

 

 2/10/23 9/10/23 16/10/23 23/10/23 Total 

Nursery (AM) 94.62 90.77 81.54 93.75 90.15 

Nursery (PM) 88.70 87.07 84.48 97.48 89.48 

Nursery (Red) 93.85 92.31 96.92 94.62 94.42 

Orange 92.41 93.45 91.33 92.33 92.37 

Yellow 68.57 91.43 88.89 90.31 84.87 

Green 96.30 98.15 95.56 97.01 96.75 

Blue 96.43 98.57 94.29 92.45 95.44 

Indigo 93.75 92.76 89.66 97.59 93.44 

Violet 99.33 98.67 97.99 95.67 97.91 

Total 91.45 94.53 92.01 94.39 93.10 

                                   Dates for Your Diary 

Friday 10th Nov KS1 History Exhibition 3.15pm 

Wk Com 13th Nov Parents meetings – further info to follow 

Friday 17th Nov Children in Need (Further information to follow) 

Wednesday 22nd Nov Reception Vision Screening in school 

Tuesday 28th Nov Green class trip to All Saints Church (AM) 

Wednesday 29th Nov Blue class trip to All Saints Church (PM) 

Friday 1st Dec Tree Lighting 

Tuesday 5th Dec Y2 Trip to Preston Park 

Thursday 7th Dec Y1 Trip to Preston Park 

Wednesday 13th Dec Dress up for Christmas/Christmas dinner  

Friday 15th Dec Reception Nativity 9.30am 

Friday 15th Dec Nursery Trip to Rising Sun Country Park 

Monday 18th Dec Nursery Sing Along 

Tuesday 19th Dec Christmas Parties 

Wednesday 20th Dec Trip to Customs House Pantomime 

Wednesday 20th Dec Attendance Assembly 2.30pm (Invite only) 

Thursday 21st Dec Last day – Break up for Christmas 

Friday 22nd Dec School Closed – Inset Day 

Monday 8th Jan School Closed – Inset Day 

Tuesday 9th Jan Return to school 

 

       

Reception – PE 

Reception children will take part in a PE lesson once 

per week on the following days: 

Orange - Tuesday 

Yellow - Wednesday 

All children should wear their PE uniform on days they 

have their PE lesson. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well Done  

Violet Class 

 

 

                    Harvest 

Thank you to everyone for their kind donations. Our school councilors helped to bag up all of the food for 

Hospitality & Hope who were once again overwhelmed by your generosity. 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Parents – It is essential you complete an application 
for a place for your child in reception for September 2024. 

Applications can be found at: 
https://www.southtyneside.gov.uk/article/36364/School-admissions 

PLEASE NOTE – A PLACE IN OUR NURSERY DOES NOT 

GUARANTEE YOU A PLACE IN OUR SCHOOL 
     Please complete your application as soon as possible 

APPLICATION DEADLINE - MONDAY 15TH JANUARY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.southtyneside.gov.uk/article/36364/School-admissions

